
Silver Medal on the Regional Round Association for
Supply Chain Management Case Competition
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Seneca’s team consisting of Lily Nguyen, Izhan Hussain, and Laura Boyu Li (Purchasing &

Supply Management program) placed second in the regional round of case competition in

February in Chicago. The team scored just slightly behind the first-place team from the

University of Wisconsin, Eau Claire. Over the years Seneca has participated many times in

this competition with excellent results, having finished both first in Canada, and third

Internationally. Once again, we are #SenecaProud of another great result! 
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